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PHILIPPINE cowca FOR AGRICULTURE, AQUATIC AND NATURAL RESOURCES
RESEARCH AND DEVELOPMENT

S0 9001 2008

OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

April 10, 2018

Mr. Joseph Ladrido
JLadrido@gmaii.com

Dear Mr. Ladrido:

This refers to your email requesting for soft copy of the Philippine Coffee industry Roadmap
(2017 - 2022).

The formulation of the said document was spearheaded by the Department of Agriculture and
the Department of Trade and Industry, in consultation with industry stakeholders, through the
DA — Philippine Council for Agrlcuhure and Fxshenes (DA-PCAF) Please send your request
for a soft copy of the document to pcal da; con

Regards.

Very truly yours

; j/-/‘\f {g:é““-‘w'
REY]‘IALDO V. EBORA
Acting Executive Director

cc ARMRD

£

|
\
A

|
2>
'J;, A

[t Gﬁv e ‘Q’»‘- 30N BT W07 B TUIT ¢ Fax Mo BT D42
Mk < s OMices 77 Bwdrokugy Cavde 1TD6-DOST Biuian. Togiey Oty / T No 65 @

xga



